THIS SHOWS THE PUBLICATIONS SENT TO SPF CLUB CONTACTS

THESE ARE FOR CIRCULATION AND USE
BY THE CLUB COMMITTEE, AND WHERE RELEVANT, FOR CIRCULATION TO YOUR CLUB MEMBERS -

THESE CAN ALL CONTAIN IMPORTANT CHANGES TO MEMBERSHIP, COMPETITION OR INSURANCE

CONDITIONS

- All of these e-mailings

are sent by a mailing system - ‘Campaign Monitor’ by Libby Smith or Rod Wheelans — Contact them on the email addresses
below if necessary for more details or via the SPF Website. Note we can only send to personal email addresses to ensure delivery
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The below mailing with the pale purple background and SPF
logo is the main one we send out that has information on
upcoming events and reminders. This includes changes in

membership/subscriptions/insurances etc and Competition

details, and website links to paperwork and articles

The e-flash is the
SPF's e-newsletter
and as well as
containing articles
also contains
natifications of events
and changes to
membership. Results
of Competitions or
Individual successes is
also included
Info can be anything
from image size
changes to
subscriptions, or a CD
Show available to book
or sponsor’s offers.
SPF Individuals can
subscribe for this
publication

Email libby.neilsmith@btinternet.com

Or rod@creative-camera.co.uk

18-21 MARCH 2017
THE NEC, BIRMINGHAM

The PAGB e-news is
the PAGB'’s e-
newsletter and

contains all of their
event notice, updates
and results as well as
sponsor’s offers from
time to time. The SPF
sends this out to all
its Club contacts
but SPF Individual
members can
subscribe for this on
the e-news website
publication

If you forward any of
these publications, please
ensure that you remove
the ‘unsubscribe’ area at
the bottom or you may be
unsubscribed from our
lists yourself. (To do this
click ‘forward’ and you
will then be able to select
and delete this section) ==

REMINDER

Closing Date for Entries - 28th Jan to your local Drop-Off
Points, or by 8th Feb direct to Carluke by post or delivery.

A Club can submit only one author's prints if necessary, there
is no minimum entry. If you wish to submit an entry see your
Club Secretary or Competition Secretary now.

SPF Print Championship Judging Sunday 19th Feb 2017

1 link below

liby neilsmehdibintemel com

Frap-liaison | @virgnmidia com
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